
 

Notice of the 

SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

October 17, 2018 
2:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. on Wednesday, October 17 

 
Alaska Housing Finance Corporation 

4300 Boniface Parkway, Anchorage, AK 99504 
 

Webinar Access (click link to join webinar) 
Join via WebEx and enjoy the ability to listen on your computer and follow presentations: 

https://alaskapfc.webex.com/join/apfc 
 

Teleconference Access 
Call-in toll-free number: 1-844-740-1264 / Access Code (Meeting Number): 809 584 681   

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Alaska Permanent Fund Corporation (APFC) will hold a Special 
Meeting of the Board of Trustees on October 17, 2018 at the location identified above.  The public 
is invited to attend this meeting in-person or via teleconference (information listed above), and there 
will be an opportunity for public comment and participation on Wednesday, October 17th at 2:00 
p.m. when the meeting commences.  
 
The meeting agenda available at www.apfc.org includes incentive compensation and legislative 
initiatives; it is attached to this notice. 
 
APFC complies with Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 and the Rehabilitation Act 
of 1973.  Individuals with disabilities who may need auxiliary aids, services, or special modifications 
to participate in this public meeting should contact Danielle Graham at (907) 796-1519 or by email 
at dgraham@apfc.org at least three business days prior to the meeting. 
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